
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE  

 
February 13, 2017 

 
 
Notice is hereby given, the Jacksonville Transportation Authority will meet with 
City Council Members and Staff on Thursday, February 16, 11:45 a.m. to 12:45 
p.m. in the Lynwood Roberts Room, 1st Floor, 117 W. Duval Street, 
Jacksonville, FL 32202. The JTA will provide an update on JTA projects. Lunch 
will be provided.  
 
All interested parties are welcome to attend. Please contact Jennifer Fulton at 
(904) 632-5202 for additional information. 
 


